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Decision/Action Required 

None 

 
  

Regulatory Matters 

Complaints Investigation 

As of the writing of this report, one complaint is under review and one appeal is underway. 
 

Committee Matters 

Practice Advisory Committee (PAC) 

The Practice Advisory Committee has completed the update of the Telepractice Guideline to a Virtual 
Practice Practice Direction and has notified registrants of the change in documents. It is available on 
the CASLPM website and will take effect on April 1, 2025. 

The Supervision Practice Direction and accompanying guidelines for audiologists and speech-language 
pathologists were distributed to Registrants via survey on January 23, 2025. The PAC will review and 
revise the PD as deemed necessary, seek approval from Council, and anticipates rollout to take place 
in early summer 2025 for implementation in fall 2025. 

The PAC continues to work on the following guidelines: 

 Guideline on Interprofessional Collaboration of Public and Private Practitioners (research). 

 Guideline on Diagnosis (research). 

Please contact the CASLPM office at office@caslpm.ca if you are interested in being involved on 
CASLPM Council, Committees, or working groups. 
 

Council Strategic Focus and Tactical Items 

 The Land Acknowledgement Statement has been finalized, with additional documents on 
proper pronunciation, creating individual Land Acknowledgement Statements for speakers, 
information on when and where to use the Statement are being prepared. 

 A guide for emergency succession has been created for use by Council. 

 A working group of Council is focusing on relationships with registrants. 

 A working group of the Council Chair and Registrar/Executive Director are focusing on Council 
nominations. 


